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A Summer to Look Forward to...
Well that was a crazy year! Just think of all the stories you’ll be able 
to tell your kids one day about the year of 2020.  So within the past 
year, what hobbies have you all picked up? Maybe reading or art? 
Or perhaps it’s learning the alphabet or learning new skills for your 
favorite sport? Whatever it may be... I hope you can look back on 
the past year and find something positive that came out of being 
stuck at home. My highlight of the year would definitely be getting 
a dog. Last May we added a Charcoal Lab to our house. He has 
brought us so much joy and endless licks of love. His name is North 
and he weighs about 90 pounds and still thinks he’s a lap dog. He’s 
the perfect addition to our family. 

Did you receive your Birthday Bucks this year? Saving money is 
very rewarding. I encourage you to make a goal and fill up your 
piggy bank. Once it’s full bring it into the bank and we can put it 

through our big coin counter! Think up a few creative ways that you can start saving now... 
possibly doing some chores around the house or helping your neighbors by mowing the 
lawn? Every penny counts and the more you save, the more you can buy! 

We have not been able to get together for an event in a while so we decided to celebrate 
“School’s Out”.  We will be hosting Kona Ice of Kenosha on Friday, June 4th at Community 
State Bank in Union Grove from 3-5 PM. Stop on out for a tasty cold treat! This year has been 
very challenging, but so many of you made the best out of it. This is a free event to Kids Klub 
Members so make sure you have your parents mark their calendar so you don’t forget.

Whether you’re new to our club or you’ve been a member since birth, we’re so glad you are 
a Kids Klub Member at Community State Bank! We’re excited for a new year and hope to 
have another newsletter out to you by fall. We’re looking forward to our annual CSB Pumpkin 
Patch event and will have more details to come 
in August! Until then my friends, be healthy and 
safe and remember to never stop being YOU! 

See You Soon, 

Jennifer Braun
Kids Klub Director

Community Pumpkin 
Patch 2020

Hey Parents! 
Let’s Stay Connected!  

Stay connected to CSB and 
Kids Klub News by updating 
your contact information! 

JUNE
6/4 School’s Out Event

JULY
7/4  Independence Day
7/5 Independence Day 
Observed (Bank Closed)

•	 Update your Kids Klub 
account e-mail to receive 
future Kids Klub news & 
VIP event invites. 

•	 If you move, let us know! 
We want to make sure 
you’re receiving your 
Birthday Bucks & Kids Klub 
Newsletters.

•	 Follow Community State 
Bank on Facebook, Twitter, 
Instagram or LinkedIn to 
stay up-to-date! 

CSB Pop In the Lot 2020



ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
1500 MAIN STREET, UNION GROVE, WI 53182

Talking Money with Mr. Moyer

What did you have for breakfast this 
morning? Bacon & eggs? Corn Flakes?  
Yogurt? How about toast with butter 
and strawberry jelly?

Where do you suppose that food 
came from? The grocery store, right?  
Well of course it did, but where do you 
think the grocery store got it from?

Almost every single food item in the 
store was produced by a farmer!

Dave Moyer
Market President

Ag Manager

A KIDS KLUB EXCLUSIVE EVENT

School is out and after a year like this year, we call that 
something to celebrate! Join us on the Community State Bank 
patio for a free Kona Ice Snow Cone! The event is free to Kids 
Klub Members and their parents. We hope to see you soon! 

FRIDAY, JUNE 4TH, 2021
3:00 PM - 5:00 PM

COMMUNITY STATE BANK
1500 MAIN STREET | UNION GROVE 

1 KING KONA PER MEMBER &
1 PER KIDS KLUB PARENT

RSVPs are not required. Enjoy a treat
on the bank! Congrats on finishing another school year! 

The bacon came from a pig farmer. The eggs were produced 
by a poultry farmer and the yogurt, milk and butter came from 
a dairy farmer. But what about the corn flakes or the toast? 
Well the cornflakes were made with corn and the toast was 
made with wheat... both come from grain farmers. Even the 
strawberries that went into the jelly were grown by a farmer 
and I should mention farmers grow more than just food. They 
even grow cotton which is made into many of the clothes you 
wear today!

Farmers do a lot of other cool things for our community too.  
They need machinery to plant crops, milk cows and plow 
their fields. They also need supplies to feed and clean their 
animals and parts to fix their tractors. So when they buy all 
of those things from local farm-supply stores, they are also 
helping provide jobs for people in our community.

Many of those farmers continue to operate through the same 
great bank that you do... Community State Bank. One of my 
jobs at CSB is working as an Ag Lender. I work with local 
farmers from all over Southeast Wisconsin to make sure that 
they have the tools and supplies that they need in order 
to bring food to your dinner table. Some of those farmers 
happen to be my greatest friends and let me tell you... they 
are some of the hardest workers I know. 

So the next time that you’re at the grocery store with your 
family, take a look at all the food on the shelves.  Whether it’s 
fresh strawberries, canned tomatoes, frozen hamburger or a 
bag of potato chips, remember that all of those things were 
produced by a hard working farmer. 

I hope each of you are doing well and staying healthy! We 
appreciate you choosing us as your local bank and hope to 
see you soon! 

“Bringing Home the Bacon” 


